Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Council Owned Companies
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
1. Does your Council own and operate any limited companies for commercial trading purposes?

The Council provides details of other entities in which it has an interest as part of its annual Statement of Accounts, available via the Council’s website at the following link:

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/performance-and-spending/statement-of-accounts
Therefore this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, e.g. the Council Website, as it is already in the public domain.

2. Do you have any plans to launch a limited company/companies in the next 12 months?

We do not hold any information on this matter.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

3. If so, what are they called and what do they do/planned to do (ie. what goods or services do they provide)?

Not applicable

4. Please can you tell me the following information about all companies that you operate:

a. Annual turnover for each of the last 3 financial years (2014/15, 2013/14,       2012/13)

b. Annual profit or loss for each of the last 3 financial years.

c. Dividend paid to the Council during each of the last 3 financial years.

d. How many staff they currently employ directly

e. How many Council staff do work on behalf of the limited company

Not applicable

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


